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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Anne Rogers. 

Where life is obviously evident following an abortion, the baby has a right to live, regardless of whether the 
parents want it or not. There are plenty of childless couples who would be willing to adopt that child as their 
own. Having been the recipient of a child given up for adoption, I know how special this is.  
The aborted child has a right to life and happiness like any other human being.  
One would think that in a modern civilised society this would be normal practice to show compabcdion and 
save a life wherever possible. To fail to do so must be clabcdified as abcd.  
I strongly urge this committee to recommend the Parliament supports and pabcdes this important legislation 
on humanitabcd grounds.  
Hello, my name is Anne and I have retired from school teaching and now reside on the bayside south of 
Brisbane.  

Sincerely, Anne Rogers 
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